From: Wilson Chu

To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS); Lew. Lisa (BOS)
Subject: Withdrawal CEQA Appeal for 2505 Noriega
Date: Monday, October 02, 2017 4:51:46 PM

Hello Brent and Lisa,
On behalf of Zhiming Bi, we are interested in withdrawing the CEQA appeal for 2505 Noriega St.
If there are any questions, pleas do not hesitate to ask.

Wilson Chu
415-810-0771

Sent from my iPhone



